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these little fellows and I have never discouraged their usi 

chips of egg shells where the hatch has been 

; ‘ae condition that aonta have been obtain 

: April 25, 1966 

The Leonie sin
eal, Fs cena 

Windsor, Connecticut 06095 

Dear Mr. Joffray: 

“Eimve you intresting etter, of tL 20th, I have made some 

| _— emggecl to Dargai — —— ——— ss. 8 

‘sdivedak ws; I ‘feel a good deal ‘the way you do : bout 

I felt that unless the sereech owls were actually nesting
 ‘that the Rca 

usually took over if they wanted th
e facilities. : 

One thing to look for in te 2rence to the ipteativusees of the pores 

holes against racoons is when you make your inspections next fall see besnced many 

entrances have been gnawed by racoons or athew —. to gain entrance 

which they could have easily obtained had the full 4% 

I do not understand why you stay away from your nesting s sites dur- 

ing the summer. I am constantly making nesting ins: pection and check 

ing the nesting season with no adverse affect on the birds and with = tre 

mendous inerease in understanding of what's goi Perhaps, you're just 

not in proximity to your boxes in baaeecene.4 season, but sedi ee esa sa ae 

poe, Se by all means do so. 

You might be interested to know ink ew 22 eicen wea ks ce ee 

of a little less than one square block and 7 of them are in an ares having a | 

radius of about 30 feet. ‘The Ro con liet since most of these es 

boxes ave used simultaneously. | etio | 

Your interpretation of what constitutes a \ eeeael hatch paren xe 

srrect to me. You don't mention the fact that not uly do you find the small 
uecessful but you also £ se ; 

egg sacks generally split in two, approximately equal halves, in | , ist 

eggs. _ course, when snakes have swallowed the - they leave no. ra 

perhaps incubation has. in — in which case —_ down would i ae 

e
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Lat dameter “hétevbeen in oe 



Me. Donald Joffray ey ae * Apet] 25, 1966 

Hope you are having ‘a good season and I would be glad to hear 
from you if you have any further questions. 

Yours very truly, 

Frederic Leopold 


